CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the proposal for the construction of a tip in close proximity to the densely populated area of Lidcombe.

This location is in close proximity to schools, churches, the train station, the main shopping street, and new unit developments near the tracks.

I kindly request that the proposed Development Application (DA) be rejected in the best interest of public health, road safety, environmental wellbeing, and the prevention of traffic congestion.

- 1. The existing infrastructure in this area is inadequate to support the newly constructed flats. Regrettably, the situation will be exacerbated by the increased number of trucks entering the area.
- 2.
- 3. I urge you to reject Athis DA and take action to restore our confidence and trust in the Council's decision-making process.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,